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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                                           Friday 19th April, 2024 

 

My goodness, how this week has flown!  The children and teachers 

came back revived after a wonderful Easter break and there has 

certainly been a busy buzz around school.  Year 5 have been 

swimming and Year 3 had a wonderful afternoon exploring the 

history trail around Tattenhall village.  

 

We finished today with a really magical moment as the children 

finished their final laps of the field, led by Mrs Roberts, in our 

very own Tattenhall Park Primary Marathon! We wish her every 

success in London Marathon on Sunday and have been thrilled with 

all the amazing fundraising sponsorship that has taken place across 

every year group for Type 1 diabetes.  Please thank any family members and 

friends who have contributed. 

 

New Prickly Pupils… 

Many of you will have seen photographs of our two new prickly pupils, who 

are currently acclimatising to our school grounds in a pen. Our two adopted 

hedgehogs will be released later this week and we hope they decide to make 

their home in our school hedgerows or habitat piles. 

 

Blue Tit News… 

After frenetic nest building, the female Blue tit 

has been sleeping on her nest every night this week. We are all crossing our 

fingers that she lays eggs very soon. Hi Impact, our new school IT support 

company are looking at ways that we can stream footage to the classrooms, 

so that we are ready to watch the egg laying process. 

 

 

School uniform 

A gentle reminder that trainers are not suitable footwear for everyday school 

wear.  

 

Wildflower plant this Saturday 19th April- Jenny and Fiona, our gardening 

wonders, have invited families to join them this weekend turfing a patch of 

grass at the front of school to make a small wildflower area. If you would like to take part, meet at 

2pm in the school carpark and please bring spades. 

 

Have a lovely weekend,      

Mrs Bolton 
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Dates for your diary: 
 

PTFA AGM  

Wednesday 24th April at 8pm at 

Sportsman’s Arms. 

 

KS2 SATS week  

Monday 13th May- Friday 17th May 

 

Sport’s Day 

Tuesday 21st May 

 

Y2 Residential Meeting 

Wednesday 1st May 3.30pm 

 

Health Week 

Week beginning 20th May 

 

Reserve Sport’s Day  

Wednesday 22nd May  

 

 

PTFA Update 

A massive welcome back from the PTFA team after the spring break.  As we busy ourselves preparing 

for our next big fundraising events, which are coming up soon (Sports Day in May and the School 

Summer Fayre in June) we have a quick reminder for you:  Don't forget we meet regularly once a 

month at the Sportsman's - the next meeting/AGM is Wednesday, 24th April at 8pm. We look 

forward to seeing you there.  

 

In the meantime, we are seeking your help in topping up our funds by asking if you have any unwanted 

clothing. We've kindly been promised some extra donations following a local jumble sale at the 

Barbour Institute this weekend (2-3.30pm), which will be collected and weighed next week. If you 

have any spare items to help top up the "weigh in" (with 40p per kilo going to school funds) we'd love 

for you to drop your bags at the entrance to the school hall on Monday 22nd or Tuesday 23rd April. 

The more we donate, the more we make! 

 

 



 

   

 


